Board of Education Cleveland, Ohio April 9, 1940

TO: MEMBERS OF THE NATIONAL BASKETBALL COMMITTEE:

The committees outlined on the attached sheet are. I believe, the ones ordinarily organized. An effort was made to follow the desires of each individual in appointing committee membership. While I believe the Publications Committee usually consists of only Mr. Tower and Mr. Porter, Mr. Good and Mr. Maguire having indicated a desire to be on the committee, their names were included, since both have much to offer for the good of the committee.

As indicated at the time of the meeting, these committee appointments are not necessarily final. This letter is being sent to every one, with the straightforward request that in case changes are desired by individuals, that they will notify the chairman at once, in order that such changes may be taken care of prior to the organization and publication of the Guide.

Please do not hesitate to write, giving suggestions in regard to committee make-up or, so far as that is concerned, in regard to any other details of the affairs of the committee. Your suggestions and assistance are solicited in every phase of general committee activity, and any suggestions you see fit to make will certainly be given careful consideration.

Thanking you for your efforts under trying circumstances during our recent meeting, and looking forward to another year of work with you. I am

Sincerely yours

Chairman.

THE PROOF TO PROPERTY. THE RESIDENCE AND AND ADDRESS AND ASSESSED ASSESSED.

WATIONAL BASKETBALL COMMITTEE

FAR: McG Attachment